RECEIVED

From: Miller, Sarah E.

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 7:40 AM
To: IRRC 7 NOY -5
Subject: Fw: IRRC Website - New Message I0Z NOV -5 MM 10 40

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us]
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 07:04 AM

To: Help

Subject: IRRC Website - New Message

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: Irvin
Last Name: Coleman
Company:

Email: icoleman2@verizon.net

Subject: National Education Sta ndards

Message:
I served on the Iroquois School Board for 10 years and I am appalled that you are trying to secretly lock PA into
National Education Standards without first informing the public and giving us time to study them.




